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From: Michelle Holland 
Sent: Sunday, 28 April 2024 2:52 PM
To: HEAC
Subject: Michelle Holland

 

Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Sun Apr 28 2024 
Public  Submission by Michelle Holland. 

I am writing to you to tell you that I believe it is essential to provide healthcare to babies who are born alive 
during abortion. These babies are human individuals just like all babies and people and have the right to life 
and medical care to save their life or make them comfortable.  
This is basic human rights which is surely a basic function of our governments to provide basic human rights 
to all who live in this country.  
Precious lives are being painfully lost. Babies and children are the most vulnerable people in our societies and 
it is unforgivable to not protect them whether born alive, or while growing in their mothers belly. This should be 
the safest place a baby could be.  
I recommend that you pabcd this legislation.  
Hi 
I am Micabcde Holland. I live in Weipa, FNQ. I am a mother and homemaker.  

Sincerely, Michelle Holland 
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